
Courageous Advocacy in action 

@ Eynesbury C of E Primary  



We are proud to have a 
connection to St Mark’s.

Love to learn, learn to love



St Mark’s can be found 
in Juba which is in 
South Sudan.



South 
Sudan



For the past year or so we have been 
working alongside Friends of St Mark’s 
Juba to help support the education 
and wellbeing of children in Juba.

Every child 
deserves a 
chance for an 
education.  Not 
all children have 
that chance.







In December 2020, 
Eynesbury C of E School 
children collected all their 
spare 50 pence pieces to 
help support some 
children in Juba. Along 
with other donations from 
people within the school 
we have raised  £193!!!



We will now be supporting 5 
wonderful children for the 
next year …  



My name is 
Atap.  I recently 
had my first day 

at school.



I am Aachen.



My name is 
Ronald…

I am Jacob



I’m Rebecca ☺



I am 
Saree..I

help FSM 
with their 

good works 
in Juba.



We will hear news about our new friends and 
receive videos through the charity and we can also 
write the children and tell them all our news too!



A big thank you from the staff 
and children of St Mark’s, Juba


